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June 18, 2004

Mark T Hazel

71 west ave, apt 81

Brockport NY. 14420

Ph 585-253-0188

June 18, 2004
Dr. Sherry D Ralston

Dear Dr Ralston,

The accompanying resume is in response to your listing for a level 3 Computer Specialist.
I believe this position is an especially good opportunity for me to add my skill set to Monroe Community College’s IT staff. I am interested in this position because my experience as a Senior Systems Administrator and Consultant for Computer Associates and Eastman Kodak has prepared me for a disciplined, secure work environment and the challenges associated with unexpected events. I'm a dedicated individual with over 25 years experience providing electronics and computer support at every level. I have always provided dedicated support and contributed a teamwork ethic to every position I’ve held. I am looking forward to using my experience and background to help Monroe Community College’s continued success and growth. 

I would appreciate an opportunity to meet with you to discuss how my experience will best meet your needs. I can be contacted at any time at the phone numbers listed in my resume'. 

I look forward to meeting you. 

 Sincerely,
Mark T Hazel

